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Issue 21 – w.e. 28.6.18 

END OF TERM APPROACHES 
Where has this year gone?  Only 31/2 weeks to go.  The children will be 

moving to their new classes from next Monday 9th, and so all the staff are 

busy preparing for their new arrivals.  We are all very excited about the 
changes ahead. PLEASE NOTE FRIDAY 6th is INSET 
Karen Ratcliff 
Head of School 
 

 

Key dates  Next half term 
5.7.17 – Reports sent home 

6.7.18 – INSET day 

9.7.18 – Transition Fortnight begins 

18.7.18 – Year 6 Leavers’ Party 5-7pm 

25.7.18 – Finish for Summer 
 
 

Aiming High, Succeeding Together…… 

This Week’s Whole School Attendance 

ATTENDANCE: 94.93%     +     1.57% below target 

We have set a target of 96.5% 

 

Safeguarding 
Please can we ask parents who are 

dropping children off for breakfast 

to drive carefully on school 

grounds, we have had several near 

misses with school staff recently. 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 
Due to recent changes in data 

protection regulations all reports 

need to be collected and signed for 

by a parent.  These will be 

available to collect from the school 

hall on Thursday 5th July from 

3.15-4.30pm. 

INSET DAYS 2018-2019 
We have set the INSET days for next 

school year and wanted to share 

them with you: 

6th and 7th September 2018 

5th November 2018 

29th April 2019 

24th May 2019 

SUN SAFETY 
Please can we ask that all children 

are sent to school with sun hats, 

sun cream and water bottles over 

the next few weeks.  Particularly 

as this hot spell looks set to 

continue. 
 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS 
The Year 6 children have been busy 

rehearsing for their production on 

Thursday 5th July at 1.45 and 6pm.  

Tickets will be on sale at £1 from the 

office from Friday 29th – 2 tickets 

per child initially.  Spare tickets will 

be released on Wednesday next week. 


